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Dear Colleagues, 

I am delighted to invite you to the Senior Officials Meeting of the Environment Management Group in 

New York, on Monday 24 September from 10:00 to 12:30 hours. 

To help prepare the meeting, your focal points are invited to join an audio/video conference on 17 

September at 15:00 (Geneva time). This will be an opportunity to assess progress and finalize action 

points, for which key briefings will be sent in advance for information and comment. 

You are welcome to share feedback on the attached agenda and any other issues you would like to be 

raised during the meeting.  

To confirm your attendance, share feedback or request any additional information, please contact my 

colleague Hossein Fadaei, Secretariat of the UN Environment Management Group, (emg@un.org, 

+41229178628).  

I very much look forward to meeting you in September.  

Best wishes, 

 

Erik Solheim 

Executive Director 
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